VIRTUAL WELCOME

With fresh class timetables issued to
accommodate different time zones around
the world, students are ready to get back to
work following the spring holiday. There are
new projects to explore, research to complete
and experiments to develop. During recent
individual tutorials, tutors were pleased to
see how students are staying motivated and
using their time well. All were keen to begin
classes and to reconnect with their peers and
share ideas.

Over the course of this term, we will continue
to add to the growing Wall of Work and
encourage all ISCA students to send images
of themselves in their home studio spaces
and of their creative work.
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